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7th Annual Cipriano Run 

Monday, Oct. 15 

Today is 

“A” Day 
 

Students’ Corner 
Hanan Abubaker posted this very considerate quote: 

“Everybody is genius. But if you judge a fish by its ability to climb a 

tree, it will live its whole life believing it is stupid!” 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Circle of Friends Club: 
Permission Slips due on Friday, Sept. 28, 2018 
Do you want to make a difference in your school, in your community? 

Do you want to make friends? 

Do you want to give a lending hand to those in need? 

Well, if you're interested see Mrs. Nasser, Stout's social worker and join 

her Circle of Friends Club. Ask her for a permission slip, or pick up one 

from the front Counselor's office. 

The permission slips are due on Friday, September 28th, 2018. Make sure you submit them to Mrs. 

Nasser. If she isn't in her office, slip them under her door. Make a difference! 

Missing Clarinet… help find it 

A student's clarinet was taken from theater. If you found it or took it, 

please return the instrument back to Mr. Matthew Kwiecien’s door, room 

B3, with no questions asked. Thank you so much!! 

Girls Volleyball Team Edges Salina 2 - 1 
Stout’s Girls Volleyball team played Salina on Monday and won the varsity 2 sets to 1.  

It was a very exciting finish as the 3
rd

, and deciding, set ended 28-26.  Unfortunately, and 

despite playing very well, our JV lost by a score of 2 very close sets to 1.   

Detention is served in F-09 (Mrs. Crechiolo’s room) 

If, and only if, you are scheduled to serve after school detention, they start today and 

are held from 3:00-5:00 pm (of course) in Mrs. Crechiolo’s room F9. Please bring a 

book, writing utensil, and all homework.  

7th Annual Cipriano Run: Monday Oct. 15 

The 7th annual Robert Cipriano Run is Monday, October 15th, 2018.  All 

Stout Middle School students in grades 6th-8th are encouraged to participate!  

There is a cost of $3.00 to participate as well as having permission from your 

parents/guardians. For more info, please visit: 

7th annual Robert Cipriano run 
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The Falcon Flyer needs you! 
The Falcon Flyer is selling year-long 

subscriptions.  For only $5, you can receive each 

issue of Stout's newspaper delivered to your 1st 

hour class.  Subscribers get all six issues for the price of five! This means that you will be able to read all 

of the articles, comics, and interviews, and will be able to enter all of the contests.  Speaking of contests, 

the prizes for October's contests are in the showcase outside of the office.  Stop by and take a look at the 

Marvel prizes, animal lover prizes, and apple orchard prizes!   Subscriptions can be purchased in room 

D-4 before or after school. 

If you choose not to subscribe, you can still buy individual issues, starting with the October 17th issue. 

Religious Diversity Journeys is here again! 

This year marks our district’s 4
th

 year as partners with the 

amazing Religious Diversity Journeys (RDJ). Approximately 50 

students (6
th 

- 7
th

 graders) from our district will be selected to 

participate and benefit from this rewarding learning experience 

about culture, religion, and faith traditions that unify us to 

become hopeful, loving human beings. 

 Each student can download the student application or pick it up from the school’s office, 

complete it, and return it to the office. 

 Each parent can download the parent packet or pick it up from the school’s office, complete it, 

and return it to the office. 

 All completed forms (student and parent forms) should be brought back to the school’s office and 

sent to charled@dearbornchools.gov by Friday, October 5, 2018. 

Here is a link including a video that helps explaining what Religious Diversity Journeys are about: 

detroitinterfaithcouncil.com/bring-together/#education 

*** Parents are always welcome to attend the journeys *** 

Here is the schedule: 

 

Religion Time & Date Address 

Judaism 
Wednesday 

November 7, 2018 

Temple Beth El 

7400 Telegraph Road, Bloomfield Hills 

Christianity 
Thursday 

December 13, 2018 

St. Mary’s Antiochian Orthodox Church 

18100 Merriman Road, Livonia 

Islam 
Wednesday 

Jan. 30, 20, 2018 

Muslim Unity Center 

1830 Square Lake Road, Bloomfield 

Hills 

Sikhism 
Tuesday 

March 12, 2019 

Sterling Heights Gurdwara 

33340 Dequindre, Sterling Heights 

Hinduism 
Thursday 

March 7, 2019 

Sri Venkateswara Hindu Temple 

26233 Taft Road, Novi 

Last Journey 
Tuesday 

April 30, 2019 

Detroit Institute of Arts 

5200 Woodward Ave, Detroit 
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https://maps.google.com/?q=7400+Telegraph+Road,+Bloomfield+Hills&entry=gmail&source=g
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https://maps.google.com/?q=26233+Taft+Road,+Novi&entry=gmail&source=g
https://maps.google.com/?q=5200+Woodward+Ave,+Detroit&entry=gmail&source=g
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Need a backpack? We’ve got you covered!  
If you happen to need a backpack full of school supplies, please visit Mr. Sabra 

who will be more than happy to provide you with one, but only if you need one!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


